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11-20 - Bake Sale at Elem. Lunch
11-21 - CCA Used Book Sale
11-25--11-29 - Thanksgiving Break
12-02 - PTO Meeting - 7PM
12-05 - PTO Deck the Halls Night
12-07 - Class of 2026 Babysitting
12-09 - Dine to Donate for TA at
Pizza Ranch 5-8pm
12-12 - CCA Christmas Programs

Pre K3-5th at 6pm
6th-12th at 7:15

12-18--12/20 - JH/HS Semester
Finals
12-20 End of 2nd Quarter

Last Day of school in 2024

The 6th, 7th, and 8th Grade classes were able to win the contest
against the SH in this month’s Ministry & More Food Drive.  Next
Thursday, Nov. 21, they will be celebrating their victory with an
afternoon we have named the CCA Core Values Wacky Games.

All JH parents are invited to come watch their students compete for
the title of Wacky Games Sole Survivor.  The games should begin
between 12:45-1:00 in the High School Gym and end around 3:15.
Junior High students should have gym shoes for the event and can
change into their PE uniforms for the event.  You won’t want to miss
this first ever CCA Core Values Wacky Games event!
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Calendar of
EventsJH Students Defeat SH Students

For I am not ashamed of the
gospel, for it is the power of God

for salvation to everyone who
believes...--Romans 1:16

CCA CORE VALUES

Biblical Worldview

Academic Excellence

Servant Leadership

Student Development



Volunteers Needed
for Pizza Ranch

On Monday, December 9, Pizza
Ranch will be hosting a Community
Impact night to help raise funds for
CCA’s Tuition Assistance Program.
All of the monthly Dine to Donate
events support Tuition Assistance.

We will need 8-10 volunteers for
each shift (4:45-6:00 and 6:00-
8:00).  Volunteers will bus tables,
sweep, welcome guests, and sell
Pizza Ranch ROUND UP cards.  All
volunteers will need to fill out a
waiver form.

10% of store sales from 5-8 will
be donated to CCA
Any cash donations will be
donated to CCA
ROUND UP cards will be sold at
the door for $15--100% of which
is donated to CCA.  The card
has $80 in Pizza Ranch discounts
included for future visits to the
restaurant

Contact the school office if you
would like to volunteer on Dec. 9.
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Why was it necessary for
Christ, the Redeemer, to die?

Answer:  Christ died willingly
in our place to deliver us from
the power and penalty of sin

and bring us back to God.

Question 24

Kids at Home Games
It has been great to see so many of the CCA family coming out to our
home ball games to support the teams.   With the basketball seasons just
starting, we hope to see the crowds continue to grow!

Please keep an eye on your younger students.  They should not be
allowed to run the building.  The seniors have reported that they have had
to calm down groups of younger students who have run into Snack Shack
customers or were so loud that customers have commented on their
behavior.  This isn’t the senior’s responsibility.  Please help us out by
keeping your children with you while enjoying the ball games.

In an effort to keep everyone as safe as
possible, we have a request for carline
pickup:  During carline pickup time, If you
need to park and come into the building for
any reason, please feel free to do so; but
please do not park and walk up to the
Elementary carline pickup doors.  At carline
time, Elementary students may only be
picked up by driving through the carline or
by parking and coming into the building
through the main office.  If you have
children in both the Early Ed  and the
Elementary lines, let your teacher know and
both students will be kept together in the
Elementary carline so that you don’t have to
drive through both lines.

Carline News

Please review the following two reprints and help us
out with these two important details of school life.

Thank you to all parents who were able to update
your child’s immunization records with CCA.  The
Office Staff was able to meet today’s deadline of
submitting our collective numbers to the ISBE.

The Junior Class will be sponsoring two
upcoming events:

Wed., Nov. 20 - Bake Sale for the
Elementary classes at lunchtime.

Sat., Dec. 7 - Babysitting:  From 9-12,
the Class of 2026 will host a
Babysitting Saturday.  Use some or all
of this time to Christmas Shop or for
other tasks you have and the Juniors
will babysit for you.  Babysitting will be
for children 3 yrs. old to 5th Grade are
will take place in the CCA Gyms.  The
babysitting will be available for
donations toward their class fund
which is used for their Senior Trip.
More details will come regarding sign-
ups.

Class of 2026




